
SENT VL4 E-MAIL: kavanaughd@michigan. gov 

December 14,2017 

Diane Kavanaugh V etort 
Senior Environmental Quality Analyst 
Jackson District Office 
Air Quality Division 
301 East Louis Glick Highway 
Jackson, Michigan 49201-1556 

Re: Response to Violation Notice dated October 23,2017 

Dear Ms. Kavanaugh Vetort, 

Lotus Engineering, Inc. (LEI) is in receipt of a Violation Notice (VN) issued by the 
Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ), Air Quality Division (AQD). 
The VN is dated October 23, 2017 and cites LEI's failure to submit our semi-annual 
monitoring and deviation report for the period January 1 through June 30, 2017. 

LEI has completed and enclosed the missing report which should satisfy the requirement 
ofthe VN . 

. Please contact me at (734) 995-2544 if you have questions regarding this correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Holland 
Lotus Engineering, Inc. 

cc: Steve Zervas, Trinity Consultants, Inc. 

1254 N. Main Street, Ann Arbor, M148104 Phone: 734-995-2544 Fax: 734-995-9301 


